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round Mullet Wt. Pts. Pl. NetMan PI. Junior Angler Ground Mullet
1 Brian Mygrant (M) 1.90 5 1 | Marty Garmeson 1 Taylor Guy 0.60
2 Many Garmeson 1.80 4 2 Bran Mygrant (M) 2 [ Trent Pitt 0.35
3 David Thornton 1.756 a 3 |David Thornton 3 Andrew Pitt 0.30
L] Jacob Guy 065 | 2 4 | Jacob Guy 4
5 Taylor Guy (J) 0.60 1 5 |Jacob Guy 5
hite Trout _ MetMan Junior Angler White Trout
1 Trenny YWoodham 135 = 1 | Trenny Woodham 1 Kristen Mitternight 0.40
2 Pat Garmeson 0.80 4 2 |- 2
3 Michael Micholas Jr ® 055 a 3 Rodney Thompson (M) 3
4 Donald Gamettson  [0.55 2 4 |Donald Gamrettson 4
5 = 1 5 |- 5
heepshead MNetMan Junior Angler Sheepshead
1 Doug Smith 8.10 5 1 Les Smith 1  Kristen Mitternight  |1.85
2 Henry Mall 755 4 2  |Richard Hoffrman Jr 2
3 Richard Hoffman Jr* 665 z) 3 |Henry Nall 3
4 Richard Beech B.ES 2 4 | Alvin Bell 4
5 Marty Garmeson £.55 1 5 | Brian Mygrant (M) 5
eckled Trout . MetMan _ Junior Angler Speckled Trout
1 Trenny YWoodham £.30 5 1 Tranny ¥YWoodham 1 Katie Mitternight 225
2 Bill Graves 3.85 4 2 Bob Ward 2 Kristen Mitternight  |1.50
3 Jay O'Brien 3.40 z] 3 |Doug Tierce 3
4 Bob Ward 285 2 4 Bill Graves 4
5 Q.P. Harrison 270 1 5 O.P. Harrizon 5

The ACFA March Madness Tournament, our first tournament of the year, was a huge success. Although the
fishing was tough at times, club members managed to bring in some nice fish. The reports at the weigh in
were that a bunch of ACFA members showed up at the same rig SW of Sand [sland Light looking for sheep-
head and four fish over 6lbs were brought in. But, the boaters
weren’t the only people weighing in fish, David Thomton Marty
Garmeson and Brian Mygrant brought in a bunch of nice ground
mullet and a sheephead or two from the Gulf State Park Fishing
Pier in Gulf Shores. The guys ended up taking the top three spots
in the ground mullet category and a respectable 5th in sheepshead. *

The speckled trout fishing was tough but Trenny Woodham still
managed a 5.31b trout from the Theodore Industrial Canal. And [
believe all speckled trout that made the top five were caught in the
canal. Patric Garmeson and Mike Vickrey took a trip to Little La-
goon hoping to find another long skinny & pounder like the year
before. They managed to pick up a few small specks and the sec-
ond place white trout but no 8 pounders this year!

Thanks to Jay O’Brien for making two different batches of Jamba-
laya that would make Paul Prudhomme slap his own mama! We
would like to say thank you to all members who helped with serv-
ing the food and cleaning up the facility afterward!




